
DO NOT DOCKET – SUPPLEMENTAL FILING - TG-230184 

April 11, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director/Secretary 
Attn: Records Section 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Customer Letters – TG-230184 - Basin Disposal of WA, LLC – G-165 - General Rate Filing 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Please find customer notification letters for residential and commercial customers for the above named 
docket. A sample letter was reviewed by John Cupp, and the letters will be mailed to customers on April 
20, 2023. 

If there are any questions, please contact me at 509-544-7709 or Francisco@BasinDisposal.com.  

Sincerely, 

Francisco Alcala 
Senior Financial Analyst 
Francisco Alcala 
Senior Financial Analyst 

cc: Darrick Dietrich, Basin Disposal of WA., LLC 
Heather Garland, Pacific Financial Consulting Services, LLC 
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